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The DRBC issued draft natural gas regulations on Nov. 30. It proposed a ban on fracking but,
illogically, also issued draft regulations that would ALLOW THE TOXIC WASTEWATER
produced by fracking to be stored, processed, and discharged in the Delaware River Watershed and
allow water to be exported from the Basin for fracking elsewhere. It is critical that we make it clear
that we want to BAN IT ALL — ban fracking throughout the Watershed, ban frack wastewater from
being dumped here, and ban Delaware River Watershed water from being exported to fuel fracking
elsewhere.

This moment has been years in the making. We want to encourage the DRBC to support a
COMPLETE ban on fracking once and for all throughout the Delaware River Watershed.



